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        NEWSLETTER 
 

             

 
 
Morning Drop Off 
Thank you to all parents for following our new morning routine which is working really well. It has been an 
improvement having Miss Allen placed at the gate, allowing parents to drop off, and a teacher in the 
playground to supervise.  
 
Parents’ Evening 
Parents’ Evening is on Tuesday 11th February from 3:30pm. Sign-up sheets are in the entrance. If you are 
unable to make that date, please talk to your child’s teacher.  
 
Wellies 
As the weather is still quite wet at the moment, if your child 
would like to play in the areas off the path at break times, 
please send a change of shoes such as wellies.  
 
Sports News – Gymnastic Competition 
Well done to all children who took part in the gymnastics 
competition on Wednesday 29th January. We are proud of how 
well our children performed and their determination. A special 
well done to the year 3 and 4 team who came first and will 
now compete in the South Lakes Small Schools’ Competition at 
Dallam School on 26th February.  
Mrs Watson will continue Gym Club for the year 3 and 4 team 
on 10th and 24th February 3:15 – 4:15pm to help them 
prepare for the next stage.  

 
Dance Platform 
Key Stage 2 have been working hard with Lucy Everett 
on their dance routine based on crime and punishment. 
They are excited to perform next week at Ulverston 
Victoria High School. 
 
Sport Relief 
Sport Relief is the week of 9th – 13th March. Information 
on what we will be doing to raise money will be sent 
home soon.  
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Ukuleles 
Key Stage Two have enjoyed learning the ukulele this half term. We now have 14 ukuleles bought with the 
funds raised by last year’s Year 6 Tenner Challenge.  
 
Bag 2 School Collection 
Before the half-term break, letters about the Bag 2 School collection will be sent home. If anyone has 
friends, family or neighbours who would like to donate, please ask Mrs Wood for an extra letter and bag. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 

 

Dates for your diary and information: 

 

Tuesday 11th February Parents’ Evening 

Wednesday 12th February  KS2 Dance Platform practice with Lucy 

Thursday 13th February KS2 Dance Platform evening performance  

Monday 17th – Friday 21st February Half-term holiday 

Wednesday 26th February Year 5 soap making at Cartmel Priory School 

Wednesday 26th February  South Lakes Small Schools’ Gym Competition 

Thursday 5th March KS2 Athletics 

Friday 6th March World Book Day 

Tuesday 10th March Sport Relief 

Wednesday 11th March Bag 2 School collection 

Monday 16th March Science Week 

Friday 27th March School finishes for the Easter Holidays 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


